
Term 4 newsletter

Outdoor fun at 

lunchtimes! 

Year 2

Year 1

Year 1 have been artists. 
They have learnt about the 
French artist Henri Matisse 

and the art style collage. 
They looked at Matisse’s 

collage ‘The Snail’ and had a 
go at making our own snail 

collages from natural 
materials.

Year 3

As artists, Year 3 have made collages 
of giraffes taking inspiration from the 

artists Nancy Stanlee!

The Evergreen children have had a fantastic term!

World book day celebrations

Evergreen celebrated World 
book! Reading is an important 
skill which allows children to 

learn in lots of different subjects.

The 

children 

love playing 

together at 

lunchtimes!

As citizens, Year 2 took their 
learning outside. They have been 

learning about staying healthy. 



Attendance

Please support your child to attend school daily and 

arrive on time. The school gate closes at 8:40am. 

Children are late if they arrive after this time.

Reception

Reception have been busy 
being inspired by the Very 
Hungry Caterpillar story.

Year 4

As mathematicians, Year 4 
have been exploring 

multiplying by 10. They 
discovered how multiplying 

by 10 moved digits one place 
to the left and used a range 
of manipulatives and their 

place value charts to support 
their understanding.

Year 5 
After a fun-filled morning exploring 
planets and astronaut gear, Year 5 

enjoyed some fresh air at the nearby 
park, where they had a blast climbing on 

the climbing frame.Year 6
Year 6 were lucky enough to play 

Kin-ball. The coach was so 
impressed by their ability to work 
together that they were able to 
apply their skills to a real game!

Get your Mother's Day ticket for the 
event on Thursday, 3rd April.

Collect from the school office TODAY.
This is a ticket event ONLY. You will not 

be able to enter without your ticket.

Ramadan Mubarak to all our Muslim families.

Please let school know if you are keeping your 
children home from school on Monday to celebrate 

Eid. School will only authorise one day's leave. 
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